
 

 

28th May 2018 

 

 
  

NOTIFICATION:  DSB UAT - Reset Password Functionality 
now available 

 
 

Audience: All DSB GUI Users 

The purpose of this note is to inform DSB GUI users that the Reset Password functionality 

is now available on UAT.  

  

Notification details:  

The Reset Password functionality has been activated on 27 May 2018. This function will 

allow the user to reset their password if they have forgotten it without the need to 

contact the DSB Technical Support.  

The Reset Password function is tentatively scheduled for Production on 1st July 2018 and 

will be sent on a separate notification while we await feedback on UAT. 

  

The process is designed to be self-explanatory, for anyone who requires support, 

documentation can be found on GitHub: 

• Reset Password: https://github.com/ANNA-DSB/Functionality/blob/Release-UAT-

ETA-02-December-2017/docs/DSB%20Reset%20Password%20Guide.pdf  

  

 

Action Required: 

• No action required 

 
Please contact technical.support@anna-dsb.com for all support & connectivity issues 

As defined in the DSB Privacy Policy, you are receiving this Change of Service notification because you are a user of the DSB. If 

you do not wish to receive this type of email please click here to unsubscribe.  
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This message (including any attachments) is subject to copyright, may be legally privileged, and the 
information in it is confidential. Use of this e-mail or of any information in it other than by the 
addressee is unauthorized and unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient you may not copy, 
forward, disclose or use any part of it. If you have received this message in error, please delete it and 
all copies from your system and notify the sender immediately by return e-mail. Whilst reasonable 
efforts are made to ensure that any attachments are virus-free, it is the recipient's sole responsibility 
to scan all attachments for viruses. All calls and e-mails to and from this company may be monitored 
and recorded for legitimate purposes relating to the company's business. Any opinions expressed in 
this e-mail (or in any attachments) are those of the author and do not necessarily represent the 
opinions of The Derivatives Service Bureau Ltd.  
 


